TRINITY MISSION DISPENSARY

P.O. Box 21 — 20116 GILGIL, KENYA
+254 72278 75 71

Email: tmdkenza@gmail.com

Our ref: TUMCO031/06/17

Yourrel e Date: 14th /June /2017

TO: Rotary Foundation
Rotary International
USA

Dear Sir/Madam,

Re: Mobile Medical Clinic-Kenya.

Trinity Mission Dispensary is registered by the Ministry of Health in the republic of Kenya
though the Pharmacy and Dentist Board as per the attached registration certificates. The
Dispensary is a non for profit.

It was registered in 2015 to offer medical care in Gilgil and surrounding villages.

Currently we handle patients from Gilgil, Nakuru, Nyandarua, and Narok areas. In the
past we have been hosting occasional mobile clinics but the main challenges have
distance, poor roads and lack of dependable vehicle in these rural roads where
roads are impassable.

We welcome the Mobile Medical Clinic — Kenya and do promise our full support to
this project. Our board will maintain the vehicle, provide fuel, driver,
maintenance/services, clinical office/lab technician, secure drugs and vaccines from
the ministry of health and any other support as need may arise. The board has
approved Ksh 35, 000 for the expenses (fuel, maintenance and services) per month
for five years.

The vehicle and the equipments will be used purely for the mobile clinic. We will
work closely with the Ministry of Health, the RC Gilgil (D-9212) and RC Cross
Timbers, Flower Mound (D-5790)

Yours Truly,

B

Solomon Mworia
Board Chairperson.
Trinity Mission Dispensary



